
Schultz, Adam 

7/23/2012 4:33:59 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: E-SRG question

Hi Meredith,

Quick question. Eve been contacted by a few developers wondering if PG&E’s website is 
accurate in stating that it has 0 MW of available capacity under its E-SRG tariff.

Website here:
http://www.pge.eom/b2b/energvsupply/wholesaleelectricsuppliersolicitation./stan.dardcon.tractsfo

Does this mean that 100% of PG&E’s E-SRG allocation is currently under contract? I presume 
this to be the case, but just want to be sure before I start telling folks that it’s definitely the case 
and that they’ll need to wait for Re-MAT to become effective.

Any insight you could provide would be great.

Many thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.2692
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